

Mr Warren Harrison The Premier Academy Saffron Street Bletchley Milton Keynes MK2 3AH

17<sup>th</sup> December 2015

Dear Warren,

Thank you so much for the generous donation of festive food items in support of the Food Bank from the staff, parents & children at The Premier Academy. Your support means a lot and enables us to continue to help those who are facing hard times our area.

Your support enables us to meet the rising demand and ensure that no child or adult goes hungry in our city.

Our service helps people like 'Amy'- a single mother of three who sustained an accident at work and was unable to support herself and her children on statutory sick pay alone. With the support of Food Bank she was able to feed her family, eventually returning to work once she had recovered.

Please do check out our website to see the many different ways that you may be able to help The Food Bank: <a href="www.mkfoodbank.org.uk">www.mkfoodbank.org.uk</a>. If you would like to receive an update about Food Bank events then please contact me on MK 321108, or via email <a href="mailto:foodbank.nicholas@mkcc.org.uk">foodbank.nicholas@mkcc.org.uk</a>.

Thank you again for your support – together we really can make a difference!

Have a fantastic Christmas, from all of us at the Food Bank MK.

Yours sincerely,

Nicholas Brinner

Nicholas Brinner Business Partnership Manager



Part of the work of

